
To those operating eating establishments in Yokkaichi, Suzuka, Kameyama and Tsu 

  

Regarding government subsidy for reduced business hours (Phase 5) 

In accordance with the request for cooperation regarding the novel coronavirus from the Mie 

Prefectural Government, there will be financial assistance available for businesses who suspend 

operations in the evening (from 9:00PM to 5:00AM the following day for eating establishments that 

have received the “Anshin Mieria” certification, and from 8:00PM to 5:00AM the following day for all 

other eating establishments) between October 1, 2021 and October 14, 2021. 

 Application requirements will be posted to the Mie Prefecture website after October. 

 

Examples of businesses not eligible for the subsidy: 

・Delivery-only restaurants, takeout-only restaurants, grocery stores or convenience stores with an 

eating area, and food trucks. 

 

Subsidy amount (example): 

 25,000 to 75,000 Japanese Yen per day for each establishment (for small and medium-sized 

businesses) 

 

Contact information (Japanese language only) 

Mie Prefecture Reduced Business Hours Subsidy for Eating Establishments Consultation Service 

Phone number: 059-224-2247 

Operating hours: 9:00AM to 5:00PM 

Period of operation: Until November 30 (excluding Saturdays, Sundays and public holidays) 

 

There are requirements for claiming the subsidy, such as taking a photo of the notice that the 

establishment posts to announce the shortened business hours. 

Please confirm the details of the subsidy at this link (Japanese language only) 

https://www.pref.mie.lg.jp/TOPICS/m0031500304.htm 

 

 

 

英語 


